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March 2023

Good afternoon Students and Parents,

We are completing the 6th week of the 3rd quarter and I am hopeful students are meeting your
academic and behavioral expectations.  If not, please schedule a meeting with me and/or the
grade level team as soon as possible.  The 2nd half of the year proceeds quickly and we want all
students to reach expectations without undue stress and anxiety.  This can only happen if
students, parents, and staff members are working collaboratively in order to assist students be the
best that they can be.  At the end of the year we don’t want any surprises and communication is
the best tool to make certain that no one is surprised come June.

Friday, March 17th - Superintendent’s Conference Day/Active Shooter Drill
● NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS.

March 31st - Sand and Sun Fun Run/Kindness Day
Friday, March 31, is the Sand and Sun Fun Run and a Kindness Day.  The Middle School
students and staff plan to start Spring Break off Right!  Middle School students may wear beach
or vacation attire.  Swimmies, life jackets, sandals, etc.  The school dress code is still in effect.
Please, no swimsuits.

● Sand and Sun Fun Run @ 1:00 (MS entrance and Athletic Stadium)
○ Parents/guardians are invited to attend or participate in the Sand and Sun Fun

Run.  We will be starting outside the MS entrance and finishing at the Stadium.  It
is best to park in the Zipp parking lot and walk outside the building to the MS
entrance if you would like to attend.

SPRING RECESS
● 11 school days remain prior to Spring Recess
● Spring Recess

○ April 3 - April 10
● School Resumes

○ Tuesday, April 11, 2023

3rd QUARTER
● 4/18/23 - End or 3rd Quarter
● 4/28/23 - 3rd Quarter report cards mailed

2022-2023 POSSIBLE RETENTIONS
● Students that fail two full year subjects or a combination of two half year courses and a

full year subject will be retained in their current grade for the 2023-2024 school year.
● Summer school is expected to be scheduled this year at Starpoint.

○ Summer school information will be distributed to those students that qualify for
summer school when it is available.

http://www.wilsoncsd.org


● Please contact your child’s guidance counselor or Principal Benton with questions.

EXTRA HELP
● Teachers are available for extra help on Monday - Thursday during 12th period.

TICK-TOCK, TICK-TOCK
● 7th & 8th Grade last student day - 6/13/23
● 6th Grade last student day - 6/22/22

○ ½ days
■ 6/16, 6/20, 6/21, 6/22

NYS ELA, MATH, and SCIENCE Assessments
● ELA

○ April 19th & 20th
● Math

○ May 2nd & 3rd
● Grade 8 Science Performance

○ General Ed students – May 23rd
○ 504 & IEP students – May 24th

● Grade 8 Science Written
○ Monday, June 5

SPRING PICTURES
● Spring picture flyers will be sent home in a couple weeks
● Wednesday, May 9, 2023

WINTER MIDDLE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER
LINK

PARENT/TEAM MEETINGS
● If you would like to schedule a meeting with your child’s grade level team please contact

Mrs. Phillips (751-9341 ext. 124) to arrange a meeting.

Upcoming MS Events
● 3/17 Superintendent’s Conference Day (NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS)
● 3/21 11:00 - 5:00 Red Cross Blood Drive (LMC)
● 3/22 3:30 MS SDMT Meeting (LMC)
● 3/23 7:00 HS Musical (Aud)
● 3/24 7:00 HS Musical (Aud)
● 3/25 7:00 HS Musical (Aud)
● 3/28 7:00 BOE Work Session (Aud)
● 3/31 Sand & Sun Fun Run/Kindness Day
● 4/1-4/10 Spring Recess
● 4/11 School Resumes
● 4/11 6:00 PTSA Meeting (LMC)
● 4/11 7:00 BOE Meeting (Aud)
● 4/18 End of 3rd Quarter
● 4/19 4th Quarter Begins

https://www.wilsoncsd.org/cms/lib/NY01914054/Centricity/Domain/4/MS%20Newsletter%20Winter%2022-23.pdf


● 4/19 3:30 WCSD SDMT Meeting (Room 18)
● 4/19 & 4/20 NYS ELA Assessments
● 4/22 Solo Festival @ Lewport
● 4/25 7:00 BOE Work Session (Aud)
● 4/26 Administrative Professionals Day
● 4/26 3:30 MS SDMT Meeting (LMC)
● 4/28 3rd Quarter Report Cards distributed

As always, please know how much we appreciate your support of all we do at Wilson Middle
School.

If you have any questions or concerns, you can always contact us.

Take care,

Scott Benton, Principal
Wilson Middle School


